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Memorandum 
 
To: Distribution 

 
From: Duane Williams, P.E. 

Traffic & Safety Engineer 
 

Paul Ferry 
Highways Engineer, P.E. 

 
Date: November 19, 2010 

 
Subject: Public Rights-of-Way Accessibility Guidelines (PROWAG) 

 
 
 
In the Engineering Division Policy Memo dated August 17, 2010, the Department 
adopted the PROWAG as the official accessibility manual. The PROWAG replaces the 
ADA Accessibility Guidelines (ADAAG). It should be noted that the PROWAG is 
currently a draft and the Department will adopt the final version as soon as it complete. 
The current draft can be found at 

 
http://www.access-board.gov/prowac/draft.pdf 

 
Although the criteria in the PROWAG can be implemented at any time, all projects let 
after June 2011 must meet these criteria. 

 
If you have any questions concerning the guidelines, please contact the Traffic & Safety 
Engineer or the Highways Engineer. Duane at 444-7312 or Paul at 444-6244. 

 
Distribution: 

 
James Walther, Preconstruction Engineer 
Kevin Christensen Construction Engineer 
Matt Strizich, Materials Engineer 
Lesly Tribelhorn, Highways Design Engineer 
Damian Krings, Road Design Engineer 
Duane Williams Traffic & Safety Engineer 
Kent Barnes, Bridge Engineer 
Tim Conway, Consultant Design Engineer 
Tom Martin Environmental Services Bureau Chief 
Lisa Durbin, Construction Administration Services Engineer 
Paul Jagoda, Construction Engineering Services Engineer 
Suzy Price, Supervisor – Contract Plans Bureau 
Shane Stack, Missoula District Engineering Services Supervisor 
Gary Neville, Billings District Engineering Services Supervisor 
Joe Olsen, Butte District Engineering Services Supervisor 
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James Frank, Glendive District Engineering Services Supervisor 
Steve Prinzing, Great Falls District Engineering Services Supervisor 
John Cornell, Road Plans Checker 
Kevin Farry, Road Plans Checker 
Chris Clearman Contract Plans Bureau 
Bryan Vieth Consultant Design 


